

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

December 10, 1982

Mr. Frank Lovelady Boyle Engineering Corp. 3939 San Pedro N.E. Suite D Albuquerque, N.M. 87110

RE: REGINA HALL DRAINAGE PLAN - YOUR LETTER OF DECEMBER 8, 1982

Dear Frank:

After reviewing your letter I would like to offer the following changes to the paragraph.

"For purposes of formulating a drainage plan for the Regina Hall site, existing drainage paths maybe preserved. However, runoff generated for any new impervious areas should be controlled by ponding within limits that are reasonable and practical. All po ded runoff should discharge to the street right-of-way. Special attention should be given to the project interface with existing property to insure that no new problems will develop. Efforts should be made to retain all nuisance (irrigation) water on-site."

Places 'et me know if you agree with the items listed above.

Allan SII

Very truly yours,

Orian G. Burnett

Civil Engineer/Hydrology

BGB/tsl

and the second